
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
   

 

 

Twitter 

The school now has a Twitter 

account  to update our social    

media profile @TalbotFirst.  We 

will be using this to keep you up-

dated with the childrens’ learning 

activities in school .  We will con-

tinue to use text messages and 

the newsletter for school news 

and events. 

 

School Newsletter  
 If you would like to receive an 

email copy of the newsletter, 

which is produced on Friday every 

other week,   please let            

Mrs Everill have your email           

address.   

 

Year 4 Whitemoor Lakes    

parents meeting Friday 15th 

June  

 

A meeting for parents whose 

children are attending the White-

moor Lakes outdoor education 

centre in July will take place fol-

lowing the Parent Assembly on 

15th June.   The meeting will pro-

vide important information about 

the trip so please let us know if 

you are unable to attend  so that 

we can keep you updated. 

 

George’s Marvellous     

Medicine Theatre Trip  

22nd June 
The children from Reception to 

Year 4 will be visiting Rugeley 

Rose theatre on 22nd June to see 

their production of George’s Mar-

vellous Medicine.  A letter will be 

sent out shortly with more de-

tails.   

 

TSA Quiz Night 
We would like to thank everyone 

for supporting this fund raising 

event which was great fun. 

 

School Meals 
Please note that the roast dinner is 

still being served on Thursday,  not 

Wednesday as indicated in the 

Spring/Summer menu. 

 

The cost of school meals is now  

£2.26 per day for children in 

Nursery, Year 3 and Year 4. 

The weekly cost is now  £11.30.  

Can you please ensure that you 

send in your payment at the start 

of the school week.  If you would 

like to pay for the full half term 

from 16th April to 25th May the 

cost is £65.54.  Cheques payable to 

Staffordshire County Council. 

 

 

School Milk 
This is free for children under 5.  

The cost for the half term  from 

16th March will be  £5.80.  

Cheques payable to Staffordshire 

County Council please. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

After School clubs 

 
Monday—Archery/Outdoor activi-

ties. 

This club is now full. 

 

Thursday—Multisports. 

There are places still available for 

this club. 

 

Newsletter Dates 
18th May 

8th June 

22nd June 

6th July 

20th July 

 

Parent Assembly Dates 
 

18th May 

15th June 

20th July—End of year service in 

church 9.30am. 
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